
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting 
Date/Time 

 
Monday 11 May 2020 commenced at 7:00pm 

Location Held via Zoom Video Conference 

Present 
SGL L Promnitz, R Gordon, G Congdon, M Giles 
West Augusta M Foote 
South Augusta M Kerin 
Central Augusta S Kuerschner 
Solomontown J Head 
Port D Johnson 
PropRisdon W Sayner 
Umpires M Giles 
SANFL C Oliphant 
Gallery C Rafanelli, M Gilbert, A Packard 
Apologies 
 Nil 
Confirmation of 
Minutes 

 

  
That the Minutes of the League Meeting held on 24 April 2020, as tabled, be 
accepted. 

 
Moved:                                     Seconded:      
 

General Business 

SGL 

 
COVID-19 
 
L Promnitz asked if delegates have had a chance to review the SANFL 
documents presented at the President/Secretaries forum. 

Discussion ensued and general concensus was that many requirements 
appear unpractical (M Kerin) and it was felt that to become viable we need 
spectators at football and football clubs to be able to open (M Foote) 

Discussion also took place regarding Junior competitions.  L Promnitz believed 
this would require extra effort and expense which could be unachievable.  
Discussion also took place regarding the importance of having younger 
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participants playing football and Port Augusta Colts would consider proceeding 
with a competition. 

A definitive decision needs to be made about when to make a final decision on 
whether to proceed with Season 2020 (R Gordon, S Kuerschner, L Promnitz).  
Discussion ensued and general feeling of delegates was that if there were no 
substantial crowds the SGL would not be in a position to play. 

M Kerin queried if players that have already registered and paid for this season 
would be carried over into next season.  L Promnitz/M Giles to raise at next 
SANFL meeting. 

M Gilbert queried the Stage 3 Roadmap and discussion ensued.  L Promnitz 
queried all delegates that if there are no further clear guidelines by 08 June 
2020 (eg spectators, clubs being open) and it was agreed that a final decision 
would be made at this time. 

M Giles reminded clubs who were going to return to training, that all 
requirements defined by SANFL and SA Health were to be complied with. 

 

Next Meeting 
 
Tuesday 09 June 2020, at 6pm via Zoom Meeting 
 

 
Meeting Closed 

 
8:00pm 
 

 
 
 


